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3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

The De Putron Challenge is an annual quiz for schools across Guernsey and Jersey with competitions for 
Year 6, Year 8 and Sixth Form students.  This year the competition for Year 8 (our Lower Four) will take 
place at Beau Sejour on Wednesday 8th March from 2pm. We have a team of 3 students representing 
The Ladies’ College at this event and will be taking the rest of Lower Four as supporters to cheer on our 
team!  

We will walk down to the competition after lunchtime registration, therefore please ensure your 

daughter has appropriate clothing for the weather. 

The event is due to finish at Beau Sejour at 4.15pm from where your daughter should either be collected 

or could make her own way home.  We request that you complete the form attached to inform us which 

option she will be taking. 

Please confirm you are happy for your daughter to attend the event during College hours and complete 

the form in this link: https://forms.office.com/e/6D3A5MbVb5  Please can this be completed by 16th 

February 2023. 

GDPR 

We will be taking photos at this event which may be used in our College publicity/social media posts. 

We already hold a list of students whose image we are not permitted to use in school media posts and 

publicity. Should you wish your daughter to be added to this list you should contact the Registrar 

registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

Orchard PR would like to use images from the event for their corporate publicity and a separate consent 

form is attached for this purpose. 

 Yours sincerely   

 Carrie Gribbens 

Mrs Carrie Gribbens 

Lower Four-Year Co-Ordinator  
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